Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of December 5, 2016

Present were Selectmen: Nancy McVetty, Jay McCusker, and Kathy Barden
Called to order: 6:30 pm

Minutes for November 7, 2016 meeting were read. Kathy Barden moved to accept the minutes
as written Nancy McVetty seconded the motion. Approved 3-0.

The Board members were given dates for the School Budget Hearing — January 11, 2017 and
the Deliberative Session — February 6, 2017.

Frank Tillotson Sr and Jr came to the meeting to inform the town they would like to cut trees on
their property that are on the town boundary line. The trees will fall into the ball field. Their tree
cutter will clean up all debris and fix any damage. The tree cutter is insured.

Jay asked that they wait till the ground is frozen to minimize damage to the ball field.

The Board has no issue with them cutting the trees and having them fall into the ball field, but
did make the Tillotsons aware that they, as property owners will be the ones responsible for any
damage. The tree cutter providing his insurance coverage is for their benefit. They agreed that
they will be the responsible party. The board thanked them for coming and letting them know.

Checks were signed and bills gone over. A short discussion ensued regarding the upcoming
Budget Meeting scheduled for December 12, 2016 at 6 PM

Next Meeting December 19, 2016
Adjourned at 7:15 PM
_Respectfully Submitted,

Jessie Wentworth Administrative Assistant
Dalton Selectboard

Minutes approved by the Selectboard Members on 1‘;2/ K ' o

Kathy Barden, Selectboard Member
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JayMcCusker, Selectboard Member
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